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SELL CROWN RESORTS (CWN)  

 
March 2021 

On the 22nd March Crown Resorts Limited (CWN) received an unsolicited, non-binding and indicative 

proposal from private equity firm Blackstone to acquire all of CWN’s outstanding shares at an offer price of 

$11.85 per share. 

The indicative proposal price represents a 20% premium to the previous closing price for CWN shares. 

Whilst the proposal is subject to a number of conditions which include suitable due diligence, arranging of 

debt finance and unanimous CWN board recommendation, we believe it is in shareholders’ best interests to 

exit their CWN holding at current market prices (~$11.70). 

Despite market rumours indicating a higher takeover price may be forthcoming (CWN shares traded above 

the offer price yesterday) we note there remains heightened regulatory overhang on CWN. 

The takeover offer is subject to multiple conditions being satisfied, including approval from Blackstone’s 

investment committees, as well as regulatory conditions approving Blackstone as a ‘suitable person’ to hold 

CWN’s licenses and other gaming-related approvals. 

We also note the Victorian government’s inquiry into Crown is expected to commence this week. 

It has been no secret that the CWN share price has been under pressure these past few years. Amid a 

backdrop of government probes into the governance and operational practices of Crown Resorts we expect 

regulators will be supportive of the proposed takeover offer and overhauled ownership structure. 

It is also well known that James Packer has been looking to offload his 37% shareholding in CWN for some 

time having previously entertained takeover talks with Wynn Resorts Limited (Wynn) before discussions 

stalled and subsequently selling down 19.99% of his stake to Lawrence Ho of Melco Resorts. 

Whilst we believe there is some risk of a higher bid coming, we also believe there is some risk that the deal 

may fall over as has happened in the past. 

Following yesterday’s +21% share price rally we recommend SELLING CWN at current prices.  

 


